
Draft Noise Exposure Map Comment Form 

Please use the space below to provide your comments regarding the assumptions used in the 
development of the updated Draft Noise Exposure Maps (NEMs) for the Title 14 of the Code of 
Federal Regulations (CFR) Part 150 Study at Tampa International Airport (TPA). Your comments 
will be reviewed and considered in the Final NEM Update Report submitted to the Federal 
Aviation Administration (FAA) for review and approval. If you wish to receive future project 
updates, please provide your contact information on the other side of this form. Thank you for 
joining us—your participation is appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please drop this form in the Comment Box at the Workshop, or submit it by October 26, 2021 via email 
to airportmeeting@qcausa.com or mail to:  

ESA  
c/o TPA Part 150 Study 

5404 Cypress Center Drive, Suite 125 
Tampa, FL 33609 

Please note: All comments will be made publicly available.  

mailto:airportmeeting@qcausa.com


First and Last Name  

Address 

 

Email Address 

Meeting Location 

The Hillsborough County Aviation Authority (HCAA) recently completed a Draft NEM Update to 
understand the compatibility of TPA with the surrounding communities. This Draft NEM Update 
follows the process outlined in 14 CFR Part 150, Airport Noise Compatibility Planning. HCAA 
encourages all interested parties to monitor the project website for the latest study information 
and announcements at www.tampaairport.com/part-150-study. Thank you for your interest and 
participation. 

What are the most significant concerns that you have about aircraft flight activity (select up to 3)?  

☐ Arrivals 
☐ Departures 
☐ North Flow 
☐ South Flow 

☐ Nighttime operations (10 p.m. – 6 a.m.) 
☐ Early morning operations 
☐ Frequency of operations 

 

Where do you live?  

☐ North of the Airport 
☐ South of the Airport 
☐ East of the Airport 
☐ West of the Airport 
 
 
 

☐ Hillsborough County 
☐ Pinellas County 
☐ Other 
 
 
 

 


